
Dear Elementary School Parents; 

In past years, our lunch rooms have used a card system for our kids to swipe at breakfast and or lunch. 

The kids put these cards in their mouths, on their trays with sauce, drop them on the floor, etc. We will 

be moving to a pin pad entry to keep your kids and our staff as safe as possible as we start our new 

school year.  

Your student will need to memorize their student ID number and enter it on the pin pad after using 

hand sanitizer/washing their hands.  This will be a little harder for our youngest kids, so for the first few 

weeks we will be providing each student with a disposable bracelet that has their ID number on it. Our 

staff will help them through this process. We ask that you help your child/children to memorize their 

number at home. The ID number is six digits and will stay with them until they graduate Highschool.  

We are one of the last districts to advance to this system for our elementary school kids. This is the 

process our Middle and Highschool kids are already doing. With your help at home, I believe we will 

navigate through this quickly and easily. 

Thank you for your help. We can not wait to see your kids again! 

Have a beautiful day, 
Antonia Etzel 
Director of Nutrition Services 
Molalla River School District 
Ph: 503-759-7477 
antonia.etzel@molallariv.k12.or.us 
 

mailto:antonia.etzel@molallariv.k12.or.us

